
 
REGISTRATION OPEN 

 

The Cervical Spine Research Society European Section is proud to 

announce registration for its first all day Symposium to be held in Basel, 

Switzerland on September 24th, 2010. As a result of the positive 

experience with the Cadaver Courses in Barcelona; all extremely well 

rated by the participants; the idea for a new instructional and theoretical 

course was launched by Bernard Jeanneret, a distinguished member of the 

Board. This unique one day course features theoretical state of the art 

aspects on frequent cervical spine disorders discussed by experienced 

surgeons. The theoretical content will be accompanied by discussions of 

cases. Interaction with the participants, as always, is encouraged.  

Please check our website at www.csrs-es.org for online registration and 

more information. 

 

 

http://www.csrs-es.org/

